
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  April 9, 2013 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 042  
Description:  $1,000.00 
Given By:  Milam PTO 
Purpose:  PBS 
Site:   Milam 
Presented By: Travis Beard 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 043 
Description:  $3723.00 
Given By:  THS Choral Boosters  
Purpose: Chorus Travel   
Site:   THS 
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 044 
Description:  $3,900.00 
   2  Home Depot gift cards $1,950/ea  

Given By:  Home Depot 
Purpose: Painting Classroom  
Site:   Joyner 
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 045 
Description:  $88.36 
Given By:  Lawndale PTO  
Purpose: Supplies   
Site:   Lawndale 
Presented By: Brock English 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 046 
Description:  $6,275.00 
Given By:  Carver PTO  
Purpose: Portable Promethean Board for Media Center  
Site:   Carver 
Presented By: Christy Carroll 
 


